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WITH US  

ONLINE 

mailto:kory@crestwoodchristian.org
https://www.facebook.com/CrestwoodLexington


Joys and Concerns 







https://zoom.us/j/94478525193
https://zoom.us/j/93130030767
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7893516366
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7893516366
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7893516366
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7893516366
mailto:trish@crestwoodchristian.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7893516366
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82979668809


Drive-Through Worship 
June 7 

Since some of our pictures didn’t show up 
in last week’s newsletter, we decided to 

try again. Our next Drive-Through Worship 
will be on Sunday, July 5. Please join us! 


